
 
               

 

               

  
          
               

  

 
                
 
                                                                                                                                                 

    
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

From: drkionidudley@hawaii.rr.com 
To: DBEDT LUC; Orodenker, Daniel E; Derrickson, Scott A 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Alert! Action Possibly Required soon. 
Date: Monday, August 12, 2024 2:00:23 PM 
Attachments: image004.png 

Document_2024-08-12_115648.pdf 

Aloha,

 Today, August 12, 2024, I received notice of the LUC meeting on the Makakilo Quarry to be 
held on August 21, 2024.  I have talked with staff at the LUC office previously about the attached 
Resolution of the Makakilo-Kapolei-Honokai Hale Neighborhood Board which asks that the Land Use 
Commission, as a condition of approval of any extension, require Nan, Inc. and future owners of the 
quarry to complete a major. community-approved carving of some traditional Hawaiian leader or 
event on the back wall of the quarry prior to the closing of the quarry, or by 2047, whichever comes 
first.

 In talking with LUC staff, I asked if we could get a copy of our resolution to the Commission 
Members before the meeting, and if we could have a place on the agenda, so that our request would 
be a formal part of the consideration.  Staff probably forgot about this in the intervening months.

 This email is to ask you to send a copy of the Neighborhood Board Resolution along with the 
pictures below to the Commission Members at this time, and to also consider how, at this point, we 
can make the strongest presentation and get a vote of the Commission at the meeting.  There is still 
time for an amended agenda if mention of our presentation and voting action is required on the 
agenda.  Is it too late for me to formally become an Intervenor?

 Please keep me abreast of what is happening.

 Dr. Kioni Dudley 
(808) 469-5713 

Below are pictures of carvings in various places. 
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